
Middle East Water Forum and Trends Research and Advisory Center 
Sign memorandum of understanding for cooperation 

 
On this day, June 15, 2022, a memorandum of understanding was signed between the Middle East Water Forum 
and The Emirates Research and Advisory Center Forum for cooperation on regional issues related to water, food, 
environment, and energy. The memorandum was signed on behalf of Trends by Dr. Mohammed Abdullah Al Ali 
and the Middle East Forum by Dr. Hazim El Naser. 
 
The memorandum aims to cooperate jointly in the field of strategic studies, preparing specialized conferences, 
seminars, and training with the aim of raising awareness and highlighting issues of interest to our region, 
particularly in the field of water, environment, food security and renewable energy. The memorandum also aims to 
conduct joint research and studies, exchange of experts, information, and others.  
 
The signing ceremony was attended by Dr. Hassan Aboalnaga, Vice Chairman of the Middle East Water Forum and 
staff of the Trends Center. 

 

 
 

 


